Pilon, Janet

Subject:

No To Sale Of Laneway

----Original Message-----From: Brenda Smykaluk Sent: June-26-17 10:50 PM To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: No To Sale Of Laneway

City of Hamilton Councillors

I am writing in response to the decision to close the public laneway between Alma and Victoria in Dundas for the following reasons --- 1)its historical significance for 160 years

- 2)safety, frequently walk this laneway rather than along busy Sydenham St.
- 3)disregard for rule of law by Mr. Medeiros at the laneway and on Cross St., has a pattern of not following proper channels
- 4) lack of consideration to voices of citizens and disregard for the quaintness of the Heritage District.

It is time to press the pause button as Andrew Dreschel indicated in his commentary.

Thank You Brenda Smykaluk

Sent from my iPad